
 Public Utilities 
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Memo 
To:  Docketing Division 

From: Jill Henry, Rail Specialist, Rail Division 

Cc:  PUCO Legal Department 

Date: 12/11/17 

Re: PUCO Case No. 17-682-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of  
Active Warning Devices at the RJ Corman Railroad Crossing, S. Copus Road/TR 146 
DOT#261-647S in Allen County, Ohio. 
 

 

On September 14, 2016, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized 
funding for RJ Corman Railroad to install lights and gates and a new crossing surface at S. 
Copus Road/TR 146 DOT#261-647S in Allen County, Ohio. The crossing was surveyed 
on April 4, 2016 and found to warrant the upgrades. 
 
On April 12, 2017, the Commission approved the project and ordered completion by 
January 12, 2018.  
 
On December 8, 2017, RJ Corman filed for a six month extension (see attached). In the 
request, RJ Corman states that there are delays in getting the project materials from the 
manufacturer. Additionally, they will need time to complete the site work. 
 
ORDC has indicated to Staff that they are supportive of the extension request. Staff 
recommends that the Commission grant the extension request.  
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